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At West Harbour School we stand tall, proud and confident, continually discovering and applying new learning.

Together we encourage our learning community to realise its unique talents and aspirations.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone in our school family for your support in so
many ways this year.   Whether it was coming along to special events, such as the Fathers’ Day
breakfast, or helping out with sport, understanding when we have had to ask whether children
could be kept at home where possible during extended sickness of staff or a paid union meeting -
we couldn’t have done it without you.

Kidpower - Parent Information Session - Monday 28 November, 2.00-3.00 pm, Room 12
Please see the information below about this amazing programme.  If you are coming to the meeting on
Monday 28 November would you please contact the office?

BIKE TRACK - Some of you may have noticed the machinery on the school field - big digger and several
smaller machines.  This is expected to be completed around the second week of December - weather
permitting.  We are very much looking forward to having this amazing facility for the children to use.

Christmas Raffle:  Tickets will be going on sale at the office from 01 December.  $1 per ticket for several
prizes.

Music Lessons 2023
Group (4-6 per class) Keyboard or Guitar lessons during school hours at West Harbour School beginning in 2023
Fun and experienced teachers, discounted rate for Group Classes only $21.30 per lesson (Individual $36.80)
Enrol now or contact Cherie for more information on (021) 112 9515
www.strikeachord.mymusicstaff.com

Swimming Lessons
AKTIVE AUCKLAND & SWIMSATION PARTNERSHIP
Swimsation Auckland is partnering with Aktive Auckland to provide discounted learn to swim lessons for families who
hold a community service card.

We are offering 4 swimming lessons per swimmer for $20 ($5 per lesson), along with a free swim cap and
goggles to help enjoy and make the most of your lessons.

Unfortunately, this funding is currently only available for swimmers who have not had swimming lessons in our
Swimsation after-school/weekend or holiday programme previously. We hope that the programme is such a success
that we will be able to increase the availability and offering of lessons in the future.

To find out more information please contact Swimsation Te Atatu (09) 948 2414 or teatatu@swimsation.com

IMPORTANT
DATES

Monday 28
November -
Parent meeting
with the Kidpower
presenters

Wed 30 Nov -
Friday 02
December - Year 8
camp at MERC
Wed 14 December
- Y8 Graduation,
6.00 pm - 7.30 pm
Thurs 15 Dec -
Shine Assembly,
11.30 am - 1.00 pm

Friday 16
December - Final
day of Term 4,
School closes at
12.30

Thursday 02
February 2023 -
First day of Term
1 2023

http://www.strikeachord.mymusicstaff.com/





